
6 April 2017 

SUFFOLK COASTAL DISTRICT COUNCIL 

DECISIONS NOTICE 

WEEK ENDING 7 APRIL 2017  

 
DECISIONS BY THE CABINET 

CALL IN DEADLINE 5.00 PM ON 13 APRIL 2017  
 

 
The following decisions have been taken by the Cabinet and will come into effect on 14 
April 2017 unless the call-in procedure is activated: 
 
Report Title / Ref No:  Suffolk Sport – Extension to Inter Authority Consortium Agreement 
(CAB 17/17) 
 
Decision Made by Cabinet: 
 

1. That the Head of Operations, in consultation with the Head of Legal and Democratic 
Services, be authorised to enter into a new Consortium Agreement with the other 
seven Suffolk local authorities on terms that protect the Council’s interests.  

2. That the Council, as Lead Authority for the Suffolk Sport consortium, continues to 
secure and administer all funding for Suffolk Sport.  

3. That the Council’s financial contribution of £3,840 for the financial year 2017/18 be 
authorised and the contributions for 2018/19 and 2019/20 set out in paragraph 4.3 
of report CAB 17/17 be agreed in principle but these being subject to any future 
annual budget setting process. 

 
Reason for Decision: Within the current policy context for community sport, County Sports 
Partnerships are highlighted as having a key role ongoing national core funding has been 
committed to the CSP Network by Sport England up until 2021 to support local strategic co-
ordination and the delivery of national priorities locally.  The strength of Suffolk Sport over 
the last 16 years has been the collaborative working with partners, particularly local 
authorities.  The benefits to the district of the Council being a formal funding partner of 
Suffolk Sport include additional finance to sport locally but also significant support for 
participants, clubs, coaches and volunteers across the local area. 

 



Alternative Options Considered and Rejected: Consideration has been given to 
withdrawing from the Consortium Agreement and to further reductions in the Council’s 
financial contribution beyond the reduction proposed. Neither of these options were 
considered the most appropriate way forward for the Council at this time. 
 
Any Declarations of Interest declared: None 
 
Any Dispensation Granted: None 
 
 
Report Title / Ref No:  Proposed Kiosk Site Landguard Felixstowe (CAB 18/17) (Exempt 
report) 
 
Decision Made by Cabinet: 
 
That the three recommendations contained within report CAB 18/17 be approved. 
 
Reason for Decision:  As set out within report CAB 18/17. 
 
Alternative Options Considered and Rejected: As set out within report CAB 18/17. 
 
Any declarations of Interest declared:  Councillor Smith declared a Local Non Pecuniary 
Interest as Chairman of the Landguard Partnership. 
 
Any Dispensation Granted:  None. 
 
 
 

DECISIONS BY INDIVIDUAL CABINET MEMBER 
CALL IN DEADLINE 5.00 PM ON 13 APRIL 2017   

 
 
No decisions were taken by individual Cabinet Members this week.   
 
 

DECISIONS BY INDIVIUDAL AUTHORISED OFFICERS 
IN RESPECT OF KEY DECISIONS 

CALL IN DEADLINE 5.00 PM ON 13 APRIL 2017 
 

 
No decisions were taken by individual authorised officers this week.   
 
If you have a query or wish to request that a proposed decision is called in, please contact 
the Democratic Services Section by telephone on 01394 444426 or by email 
to democratic.services.scdc@eastsuffolk.gov.uk  

mailto:democratic.services.scdc@eastsuffolk.gov.uk

	Reason for Decision: Within the current policy context for community sport, County Sports Partnerships are highlighted as having a key role ongoing national core funding has been committed to the CSP Network by Sport England up until 2021 to support local strategic co-ordination and the delivery of national priorities locally.  The strength of Suffolk Sport over the last 16 years has been the collaborative working with partners, particularly local authorities.  The benefits to the district of the Council being a formal funding partner of Suffolk Sport include additional finance to sport locally but also significant support for participants, clubs, coaches and volunteers across the local area.
	Alternative Options Considered and Rejected: Consideration has been given to withdrawing from the Consortium Agreement and to further reductions in the Council’s financial contribution beyond the reduction proposed. Neither of these options were considered the most appropriate way forward for the Council at this time.

